
 

 

September 6, 2023  
 
 
Ms. Jenny Rowan, AICP 
Community Development Director 
City of Madeira Beach 
300 Municipal Drive 
Madeira Beach, FL 33708 
 
 
Subject: Madeira Beach 23-3ESR  
 
 
Dear Ms. Rowan:  
 
 
The Southwest Florida Water Management District (District) has reviewed the 
proposed amendment. It does not appear that it will result in any adverse regional 
water resource-related impacts. Therefore, we are not forwarding any comments for 
consideration. 
 
We appreciate this opportunity to participate in the review process. If you have any 
questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(352) 269-6937 or james.golden@watermatters.org. 
 
  
Sincerely,  
 

 
James J. Golden, AICP  
Senior Planner  
 
 
JG  
cc: Barbara Powell, FC  
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